
SIMSBURY PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES

July 13, 2011

TO: Carolyn Keily
       Town Clerk

The Monday, July 18, 2011 regular meeting of the Library Board of Trustees 
has been cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.
The next regular meeting of the Library Board is scheduled for Monday, 
August 15th.

Eileen Sickinger
Recording Secretary


